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Hello, 

I am writing to express my position that I do not want an extension to the emergency bill. I
am against an extension to the emergency bill. 

I have seen segregation in schools, work places and even our street. Kids are being
affected by this decision. The fear that  has been installed in children and adults is
disgusting. I know one family that has sold up their house and moved their family and kids
far into the bush to get away. This has resulted in them being removed form their network
and support. 

I am against the bill extension on behalf of the children. 

Kind regards,

Alan Macintyre
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